
 

 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 
 

 

CMA CGM wishes to advise the delay departure of KOTA LESTARI 0ZEJTS1NL(277S) at 

Taiwan due to subsequent port congestion. 

 

      Her revised estimate arrival dates are as follows:  

     Pro forma schedule ETD Keelung: 16/Sep/2025 

     New ATD Keelung: 18/Sep/2025 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience experienced and thank you for your continued support.  

For further details please contact our Customer Service Centre in Taiwan on: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
ANL Container Line Pty Limited 

A.C.N. 083 962 136     A.B.N. 41 083 962 136 
ANL House, 432 St Kilda Road Melbourne, Vic. 3004 

G.P.O. Box 2238 Melbourne, Vic. 3001 
Telephone: (03) 9257 0555     Facsimile: (03) 9257 0619 

Website: www.anl.com.au 

 
 

 
 

 


